
 

 

From: Loran Starr [mailto:go4walk@hevanet.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 5:18 PM 

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Saltzman; 

Commissioner Fish; Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 

Subject: oposition to propane terminal 

 
Dear City Officers, 
I am writing to express my oposition to the proposed propane export fascility at 

Terminal 6. 
The plan is not consistent with Portland's Climate Change Action Plan. It would 

create a huge hazard zone that includes the neighborhood where I teach 

and have lived for 23 years. As recent accidents have proven, the issue of 

shipping hazardous materials via rail must be addressed. 
Please vote for the people of Portland by voting against the propane at 

Terminal 6. 
Thank you, 
Loran Starr 
3125 N Terry 
Portland, OR 97217 
go4walk@hevanet.com 
 


